Special Meeting January 18, 2023
Supporting information:

Chester Zochowski of Chet’s properties has held and renewed each year a permit issued by Egle for a
Waste Water Treatment plant that is transferrable. He’s held this permit for many years. Chet just
informed me the deadline to renew for another year is $1900 and he’d be willing to transfer the permit.
Mike Fillbrook of Bruce Township is offering to pay half of this cost. This will eliminate our need, if we do
pursue sewer in the future, to not have to go what can be a long and much more expensive process.



